
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

16th November 2020 

Literacy 
Our story this week is ‘The Tiger 

who came to tea’. We will be 

using props in the home corner to 

retell the story. 

Maths  
We are looking 

at the number 

three this week.  

We will also be developing the 

concept of big and small by 

ordering different sized objects 

during exploring time.  

Topic 
The children are learning all about ‘My 

Home’ this week. The children will be 

learning about the things we find in 

different rooms in our houses. We will also 

be looking at different types of houses. 

We will also be having a Tiger tea party on 

Friday, with some biscuits and fairy cakes! 

Please ensure that you are social distancing at drop off and collection times. Please 

keep at least two metres away from other families. Once you have dropped your child 

off at the gate, please walk back around the cones and out of the gate, maintaining a 

safe distance of two metres. 

Messages 

 Home Learning 
Can you encourage your child to look 

at the different types of houses you 

can see if you are on a walk? Can they 

name a house and flat? Can you 

count the stairs in your house together?  

How many windows and doors can 

they count? 


